
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: That the Planning Commission of the City of Grant, Washington 

County, Minnesota shall hold a public hearing on the 20
th

 day of June 2017 at 7:00 pm at the 

Town Hall located on Kimbro Avenue. The purpose of the hearing is to consider an application 

for a Variance from the maximum height of fence located at 6990 117
th

 Street North, Grant, MN.  

  

 

 

 

 

Kim Points, Administrator/Clerk 

City of Grant, Minnesota 


